
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THERE WILL BE NO SUNDAY SCHOOL, SUNDAY EVENING OR  

WEDNESDAY EVENING SERVICES UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP ONLY AT 10:30 A.M. 
 

RE-OPENING GUIDELINES: 

Sunday, June 7, 2020, at 10:30 a.m. 

 

 Masks should be worn from your vehicle to your seat in the sanctuary. 
 

 The kitchen and foyer doors will be the only doors open for entering. 
  

 Enter the sanctuary from the middle foyer doors only to assist with one way  

 traffic flow.  
 

 In order to maximize seating capacity, you will be assisted with finding a seat. 
 

 Once seated, unless absolutely necessary, remain seated through the service. 
 

 Families can sit together without social distancing, but must use socially 
 distanced seating with all others. 
 

 The two back sections of the sanctuary is reserved for those who are high-risk 
 and those who prefer to wear a mask throughout the service. 
 

 Once seated, masks may be removed, if you prefer, but must be worn when      
 getting up or exiting.  
 

 Dismissal from service will be by rows using the two side sanctuary doors for  

 exiting. 



 Children/teens should remain with parent/guardian on entering the facility. 
 They should not be allowed to freely roam the facility, as they might normally. 
  

 The nursery and all classrooms will remain closed until further notice. 
 

 No printed materials will be distributed. 
  

THINGS TO CONSIDER: 
 

 Hand-sanitizer is located throughout the facility. 
 

 Avoid congregating in the foyer, halls or aisles.   
 

 No hugging, handshaking or physical contact. Maybe consider a “holy” wave or 
 air hug. 
 

 Avoid touching surfaces as much as possible. You may consider using a tissue 
 or paper hand towel for opening doors and other items 
 

 Offering boxes are available in the back of the sanctuary at the doors to receive 
 tithes and offerings. 
 

 Bring tissues with you to cover coughing or sneezing. 
 

 Water fountain will be out of service. 
 

 Sanctuary Level restrooms are available to use at your own risk. 
  

 A changing table is located in the women’s restroom. Please sanitize before and 
 after each use. 
 

IN CONSIDERATION OF OTHERS: 
  

 If you are feeling sick, have cold or flu symptoms or are running a fever please 
 remain at home. 
 

 If you are in a high-risk category and do not feel comfortable in a social        
 gathering, please remain at home for your own safety. 


